
 

 

 

To: Douglas DDA Board 
From: Sean Homyen, Planning & Zoning Administrator/DDA 
Date:  September 25, 2024 
Subject: 2024 Farmer's Market Success and Future Planning 

I am excited to report the success of the 2024 Farmer’s Market, which brought positive 
energy to the community and generated 30% of sales revenue for the DDA, totaling 
$706.49. 

Additionally, please find attached a survey provided by Sue Poolman, which gathers 
feedback from vendors and visitors alike. This information will be valuable for assessing the 
market's performance and considering potential improvements. 

One point of discussion for 2025 is the possibility of extending the Farmer’s Market into 
September, based on interest from participants and attendees. This idea will be reviewed in 
upcoming meetings, and I look forward to your thoughts on how we can build upon this 
year's success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


